
  

ST. FRANCIS HIGH SCHOOL 
 
 

   Circular 48, 2022 - 23                                                                                                       
 

   Dear Parents,                                                                                                                         March 12, 2023 
 

1. The Education Department has postponed the scheduled public examination for Classes     

V and VIII. Details regarding the conduct of the examination for Classes V and VIII is yet     

to be known. 
 

2. The examination for the rest of the Classes will begin on March 17th as scheduled and    

there is no change. It will be a study leave for the entire school (Nursery to Class IX)           

on Thursday, March 16th. 
 

3. March 13th, 14th and 15th will be a half working day for the entire school including Classes  

V and VIII. School will disperse at 11.50 am on all three days.  
 

4. Remedial class for the selected students of Class X will remain as scheduled. 
  

5. The photograph session of Pre-primary Section will be held on March 13th. Children 

currently studying in Nursery and LKG will have new uniform from the academic year 

2023-24. The measurement for the new uniform will be taken on March 14th and 15th. 
  

6. The pattern of uniform of students currently studying in UKG and Class IV is different       

for Class I and V in the next academic year. The UKG students’ uniform measurement       

will be taken on Tuesday, March 14th. The present Class IV students’ measurement               

of uniform is already taken on March 10th. 
  

7. Those who wish to apply for Transfer Certificate (TC) must apply for the same on or before 

March 24th. 
 

8. Information regarding the Open Day, Result Day, measurement for new uniform            

(those who require), instruction regarding the payment of First Instalment of School Fee, 

Distribution of textbook/notebook/stationary items/ school re-opening day etc in view of 

the New Academic Year 2023-24 will be communicated to the parents on March 23, 2023.  
 

All the best and good luck for the exams! 

Hall ticket is to be carried on all days of examinations. 
 

                          

                      Brother Sanil Tharayil 
                      Principal 
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